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Day Date Event 

Monday 11th  Owlets to wear active uniform 
 

3.15-4.30pm – Football Club (KS2)  
 
 

Tuesday 12th  Barn Owls to wear active uniform  
 

Tawny Owls to wear active uniform  
 

3.15-4.30pm – Gym Club (KS2)  
 

Wednesday 13th Owlets to wear active uniform 
 

Year 6 to wear active uniform 
 

Thursday 14th Barn Owls to wear active uniform  
 

Year 5 & Sensory Swimming – remember costume, towel & £2.00  
 

3.15-4.30pm – Dance Club (All Years) 
 

Friday 15th Funky Feet Friday  
 

Red Nose Day – wear an item of red clothing,  
red socks or a red item 

 

2.45-3.15pm – Celebration Worship, everyone welcome 

 
Mrs Masters – The Week Ahead 
Hello Everyone.  After such a fun day of dressing up it seems such a shame that we have what appears to 
be a normal week ahead.  However, we do get a chance to support Red Nose Day this Friday by wearing 
something red.  The sun is apparently meant to shine on us so it won't be long before outside learning is 
in full swing again.  I am writing to let you know that we will have a few staff changes very shortly.  Mrs 
Martin and Mrs UB have both made decisions to leave us.  Mrs Martin will be starting a very exciting 
chapter in her life as she will be training to become a full time play therapist - this is a very exciting 
opportunity for her.  She is leaving us on 30th April.  Mrs UB has decided to semi-retire.  She will be 
leaving at the end of this term.  Both of these amazing teachers will be missed but I am sure you will 
join me in wishing them every success and happiness in their new ventures.  I will keep you informed of 
new teachers when appointments have been made.  If you have any concerns please have a chat with 
me. 
 
 

Romans 12:15 - Rejoice with them that do rejoice, and weep with them that weep. 
 

I wonder when we have felt amazed or compassionate or angry.  Children and grown ups feel different 
emotions many times – sometimes they happen on the same day as different things happen.  It is 
important to talk about them with someone that you trust who can help you to deal with how you are 
feeling in ways that are safe and support you. 
 

The Bible tells us that Jesus felt these emotions and so he understands when we feel them too.  
 

Dear God, Be with us when we experience the same emotions that we see in Jesus, when we feel 
amazement, compassion or anger.  May we grow through them with you alongside us.  AMEN 
 

TRUST      RESPECT      HOPE      ENDURANCE 
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House Points – well done to everyone awarded house points this week                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Doves Eagles Ravens 

133 88 102 

 

259 210 227 

 
Weekly Awards 

 Owlets Barn Owls Tawny Owls 

Star of the week 
(nominated by staff) 

Miley D Olivia S Olivia G 

Christian Value  
Term 4 
(nominated by pupils) 

Ruby nominated by 
Erica 

Rebecca nominated 
by Annie 

Miley D nominated by 
Beverley 

 

Spirituality Sizzler 
of the week 

Valintina 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Our attendance winners this week are Tawny Owls with 93.36% - Well Done!!  Barn Owls came second 
with 91.2% and Owlets had 80.56% attendance.  This gave us a whole school attendance of 88.26%. 
 
Punctuality Pup is shared by Owlets and Tawny Owls with only 4 late arrivals!  Barn Owls had 5 late 
arrivals.  Remember, please keep us informed if your child is off school or the absence will be 
unauthorised. 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 15 March 
 
It’s Red Nose Day this Friday and the children are invited to come into school 
wearing an item of red clothing or a red nose.  As it’s funky feet Friday, a pair 
of bright red socks would work perfectly! 
 
We are not asking for donations this year as we appreciate many of you will 
have already supported this fantastic cause by purchasing red noses or other 
merchandise. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Monday 25 March – School Community Church Service 
Tuesday 26 March – FUS Easter Activities (details to follow) 
Thursday 28 March – Last day of Term 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


